
 

June 5
th
, 2013 

Public Notice 

Manitoba Forestry Association 

Workshop 

 

The Rural Municipality of Piney would like to invite everyone 

who is interested to join the Manitoba Forestry Association is a workshop about  

woodlot management including harvesting, renewal, disease management, and more. 

 

 
 

 

 

Wednesday, June 19
th
, 2013 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

at the Woodridge Hall 

& 

Wednesday, June 26
th
, 2013 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

at the Vassar Hall 
 

 

For more information with regards to this matter, 

   please call Martin Van Osch at 204-437-2284. 

 


